10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

THE PRIME MINISTER 19 October 2022

Thank you for your letter. I accept your resignation and respect the decision you have made. It
is important that the Ministerial Code is upheld, and that Cabinet confidentiality is respected.

I am grateful for your service as Home Secretary. Your time in office has been marked by your
steadfast commitment to keeping the British people safe. You oversaw the largest ever
ceremonial policing operation, when thousands of officers were deployed from forces across

the United Kingdom to ensure the safety of the Royal Family and all those who gathered in
mourning for Her Late Majesty The Queen.

I am also grateful for your previous work as Attorney General, as my Cabinet colleague and in
particular your work on the Northern Ireland Protocol Bill.

I look forward to working with you in the future and wish you all the best.
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The Right Honourable Suella Braverman KC MP



